
CLEMENTON BOARD OF EDUCATION  

 

 

MARCH REGULAR MEETING POSTPONEMENT 

 

 The Clementon Borough Board of Education has postponed the Regular and Executive  

Session Meetings scheduled for Tuesday, March 23, 2020. 

 

Notice of the rescheduling of the March Regular Meeting will be provided when date, 

time, and location are determined.   

 

 

BY ORDER OF THE CLEMENTON BOARD OF EDUCATION   

Valerie J. Carmody 

Interim Business Administrator/Board Secretary 

Dated:  March 16, 2020 

 

 


